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February gist, 1935.

Dr. illiam H. Walker,
Secretary, Hew York Graduates* Society Rockland State Hospital, * 
Orangeburg, H.Y.
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11Dear Dr. Walker,

am in receipt of your le tter II
■II

of February 15th, in which you are good enough to 
forward cheque for $60,00 (American Fund»), being 
contribution of the Hew York Graduates * Society
towards the Dawson Fund,

This will be very much appreciated.

With all good wishes,

I am,
Ever yours faithfully.

Principal
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